
 

15 November 2022 

This Friday we are supporting Children in Need 

• Students may wear a spotty accessory, such as a scarf, hair scrunchie, bag, bandana, T-shirt (over 
the shirt, under the blazer), in return for a donation 

• The easiest way to donate is to go onto our JustGiving page for this event but students can 
alternatively bring in £1 in cash and we will collect this 

• It is NOT Mufti so full, proper school uniform is still required please 
• You can watch this short video if you'd like to know more about how Children in Need use 

the funds they raise 

Our Own Christmas Raffle is Now Open! 

• We need donations for prizes, please! If you have connections to local businesses who may be 
willing to donate a prize for our raffle, or if you have something at home yourself that would make 
a good prize, please get in touch with Mrs Gray kgray@carringtonschool.org. 

• Raffle tickets can be purchased on ParentPay, five tickets for £5 
• Our raffles usually raise a significant amount of money that our SOCS team use to directly 

enhance the work we do with your young people so please do join in 

Mufti 4 Food Bank on Wednesday 15 December 

• We will be doing our customary collection of donations for the LoveWorks Food Bank on the 
Wednesday before we break up for Christmas 

• This will be a Mufti day for students as well as Christmas Dinner Day, and Christmas Jumper Day!  
• You may like to begin putting aside a few things for the food bank ahead of this, the list of priority 

items is here: 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/carringtonredhill1667661209734
https://youtu.be/Jp212mBWM_k
mailto:kgray@carringtonschool.org
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://carringtonschool.org/info/the-wsa-warwick-school-association/
https://www.loveworks.org.uk/cause/the-loveworks-foodbanks/

